
March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Homework Expectations

Firstly, may I thank you all for your support over the most recent lockdown period and in the smooth return of our

children to full-time schooling. It has been a huge pleasure to watch our children settle back into their classroom

routines,  and enjoying learning with their friends and teachers.

During all of the lockdown periods we have been hugely impressed with your commitment to remote learning, and this

has undoubtedly helped our children maintain their motivation and standards. Now that all of our children have returned

to full time schooling we would like to build on the good work we established at home, and encourage the use of the

homework schedule. This will enhance everything we do at school, and really benefit our children. The homework

schedules are unchanged from previous terms.

EYFS
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

10 minutes reading 10 minutes reading 10 minutes reading 10 minutes reading 10 minutes reading
Phonics Task

Set/Due

Year 1 and Year 2
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

15 minutes reading 15 minutes reading 15 minutes reading 15 minutes reading 15 minutes reading
Phonics Practise

Set/Due (Y1)
TT Rockstars Set/Due

(Y2)

Spellings Issued
(Spelling shed)

Years 3 and 4
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

20 minutes reading 20 minutes reading 20 minutes reading 20 minutes reading 20 minutes reading
TT Rockstars

Homework Set/Due
Spellings Issued
(Spelling shed)

Seneca

Years 5 and 6

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
20 minutes reading 20 minutes reading 20 minutes reading 20 minutes reading 20 minutes reading

TT Rockstars
Homework Set/Due

Spellings Issued
(Spelling shed)

Seneca



Termly Homework

Each term a number of projects will be issued for students to choose and complete in line with their topic for the half

term - these can be found on your child’s home learning platforms. These tasks are voluntary but are designed to support

the provision offered in the topics that the children are learning.

If you have any concerns regarding the homework timetables we have in place for primary students please do let us know

via the contact pages on the website and we will help out in any way possible.

Thank you one again for your support and commitment to your child’s education.

Yours sincerely

Miss M Heppell
Principal of Primary


